Noble Crossing PTO General Meeting
November 8th, 2023

Agenda ltem Discussion Action

Spotlight: Melinda Swift People at the meeting got to tour the new
sensory room that the PTO helped fund.
This is a room for students to go to that
need a break from the classroom or
recess setting.

President Report School Wide Enhancement
-climbing structure installed in K
playground

-kids and teachers love it

Brand new Grant: Family Even Grant-
funds for teachers to use to bring families
in the school without spending their own
money on supplies. 4th grade got a grant
approved for their writing celebrations to
share their writing with their families.

Innovation Grants: Grants have already
been approved for flexible seating, new
books for a new 4th grade teacher and an
exploration corner for the Steam room.

Committee Report Hospitality: Pie day coming soon for staff
Implementing the snack cart for staff
School officer appreciation at the end of
the month




Spirit nights:

Portillos $200

Fuel game- coming in december
Panera - January

Pacers- Feb

Room Fall Parties
Went well and had great feedback

Treasure Report

Tiger Trek was very Successful.
$57,564.11

Kona ice was bought for all students
We used some funds to supply teachers
incentives and popsicles/Popcorn for
rewards.




